

## Gilgandra Public School



Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

## **Swimming For Sport**

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Swimming for Sport will operate for Primary classes (including Primary students in the Support Classes) on Fridays throughout Term 1 and during Term 4/2021.

This will come into effect immediately, weather permitting.

Please ensure your child comes prepared with swimmers, hat, sunscreen and \$1 entry to the pool on the appropriate day. A current pool season ticket may be used and must be shown at the pool.

Swimming for Sport is part of the School routine and it is expected that all students participate. Please send your child with a note if they cannot attend due to illness or injury.

Various other events for the Primary classes, to be arranged, will also be held at the pool throughout the swimming season e.g. carnival heats, swimming carnival, training squads.